
B I N C H A M  

1 Catherine Wang 
; Danielle Burt 

Phone: 202.373.6000 
j Fax: 202.373.6001 

: December 3 1,2007 

! Via FedEx 

Ms. Sharla Dillon, Docket Room Manager 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville. TN 37243-0505 
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On behalf of Primus Telecommunications, Inc. and Least Cost Routing, Inc. 
("Petitioners"), enclosed is a copy of the supplemental customer notice that includes 
additional language required under Tennessee law about the proposed transaction 
described in the above-referenced Petition. The Petitioners previously provided notice of 
the proposed transaction to customers on November 21, 2007. Because the Petitioners 
provided notice 30 days prior to the proposed transaction date, Petitioners request, to the 
extent necessary, a waiver of the 30-day notice requirement as it may apply to the 
supplemental notice. 

An original and thirteen (1 3) copies of this filing are enclosed. Please date-stamp the 
enclosed extra copy of this filing and return it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope 
provided. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Danielle Burt 
at (202) 373-6039. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

Catherine Wang 

e~ 
Danielle Burt 

cc (via email): Carlos Black 
Jerry Kettles 



Dear Valued Customer: 

As we previously advised you, Least Cost Routing, Inc. ("LCR"), your long distance provider, 
will merge with and into its sister company Primus Telecommunications, Inc. ("Primus") on or 
about December 3 1,2007. Following the merger, you will continue to enjoy the same high 
quality services you currently receive from LCR and will continue to receive services with the 
same rates, features, terms and condiiions as the service you currently enjoy. You will therefore 
not notice any significant change in the bills that you currently receive for long distance service 
or in the company's customer service procedures. However, in compliance with Tennessee law, 
we must advise you that we will provide at least 30 days notice to you in the event that any 
increase in your rates occurs within the 90 days following the change in your service to Primus. 

We realize you have a choice of telecommunications carriers, and we appreciate your business. 
Please note that if you are a customer of LCR on the date of the transfer and you have not 
informed LCR that you have made arrangements on your own to switch to a long-distance 
telephone company other than Primus, your account will automatically be transferred and your 
contract assigned to Primus, even if you have previously arranged for a preferred carrier freeze 
through your local phone company. You should not be charged any carrier-change charges 
levied by your local telephone company. If, however, such a charge does appear on the bill from 
your local telephone company as a result of this transfer, please call the customer service 
department toll-free at 888-877-4687 and they will reimburse you or credit your account 
accordingly. 

We look forward to continuing to provide you with quality service for many years to come. In 
the meantime, if you have specific questions about this notice, please contact us at 888-877- 
4687. 

Sincerely, 

Least Cost Routing, Inc. and Primus Telecommunications, inc. 


